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Record Number of Scholarships in 1999

COLLEGE RECIPIENTS
L to R: Tiffany Colley, Christine Szostak (and Sallie), Sheila Miller,
Lindsey Niewierski, Marcy Kaster, Mark Holland
Unable to Attend: Brea Berkshire, Ghia Godfree, Eric Mowry, Craig
Whitaker, Janet Wilson

Shirley A. Bender Dobry '74

The scholarship program of the Canton Lincoln High
School Alumni Association experienced an exceptional
year in 1999 as forty-two $500 scholarships were
awarded for a total of $21,000. Never before have so
many scholarships been granted in one year. This brings
the ten-year total to $134,300.

Of the forty-two recipients, two scholarships were
awarded in memory of Carlton N. Gowdy, a teacher at
Lincoln; and one scholarship was awarded in memory of
Ed Mang, Class of 1951. In addition, the Classes of
1963, 1968, and 1969 each sponsored a scholarship to a
descendant of a classmate. Thirty-one recipients had
recently graduated from high school, and eleven were
already attending college. These outstanding people
represent their families, their schools, and Lincoln High
School well. Furthermore, they have lofty aspirations
which, because of their motivation, will no doubt be
attained. We congratulate them and wish them well in
their future academic pursuits.

To honor the recipients and their families, a reception
was held at the Mayfield Senior Center on July 20, 1999.
Thanks to Faye Moore Staugh '52 and her committee
for preparing the refreshments, especially the delicious
desserts.

Applicants who did not receive a scholarship in 1999
are reminded that they may re-apply. Graduates and
attendees of Lincoln High School and Lincoln Junior
High School, as well as their linear descendants, are

eligible for scholarships.
(continued on page 4)

HIGH SCHOOL RECIPIENTS
First Row (L to R): Kassandra Hughes, Allison Lane, Meghan
Mohler, Jillian Seaburn, Tiffany Haslar, Renee Evans, Angela
Gruber, Amanda Derrick, Julie Alecusan, Jason Fortune
Second Row (L to R): Stephen Olson, D.J. Brown, Jr., Dan
Lentz, Brian Lux I, Andrew Dalrymple, Ryan Weaver, Paul
Humphrey, Marc Young, Brett Werner, Robert Woolman,
Andrew Behrens
Unable to Attend: Leah Chapman, Anthony Demoss, John
Emmons, Jennifer Gilson, Grainne Godfree, Jonathan Grant,
Katrina Jones, Britt Joseph, William Rainey, Brian Thornburg




PRESIDENT'S
MESSAGE

Gary Love '55

As we enter a new century, it should be
mentioned that the last two years of the 90's
reflected continued growth and success for
our alumni association, thanks in large part
to the leadership of outgoing president
Chip Conde '68.

Our present membership roster now totals
2,001 thanks to Vice President Dave
Schemansky's '66 hard work in reducing
the number of Lincoln alumni for whom we
have no current, correct addresses.

Last July, the forty-two scholarships
awarded were the most since 1990! The Newly elected CLHSAA President Gary Love '55
fund raisers, member contributions, and and Past President Chip Conde '68
dues all helped to achieve that proud result.

The February 2000 Reverse Raffle was a
rousing success, thanks to the best advance
ticket sales in our history!

We look forward to exceeding last year's
fine turnout at the annual golf scramble.
The Ninth Annual Scholarship Golf
Scramble is scheduled for August S5th at
Spring Valley Golf Club.

The Fourteenth Annual Alumni Dance
will be held on November 24, 2000 in the
McKinley Room of the Canton Civic
Center. Everyone is welcome to attend--
grads and non-grads. Let's fill the place
this year!

As your president for the year 2000, I will
do what I can to make certain CLHSAA

enjoys another banner year and continues to 2000 CLHSAA BOARD
be the best alumni association in this area Front: Jim Osborn, trustee; Judy Kackley, trustee; Karen Samuelson. trustee;
) Faye Staugh, trustee; Gary Love, president

My thanks and much appreciation to all Back: Carole Hughes, historian; Dee Taylor, secretary; Chip Conde, past president;
for your support in helping to "Keep the Dave Schemansky, vice president
Spirit Alive!" [] Absent:  Mike Drumm, treasurer; Lynn Perez, trustee

ELECTION NEWS

2000  Au candidates in the CLHSAA 2000 election were unopposed; therefore, a vote was taken at our annual meeting
in September. The slate as presented by the Nominating Chairperson was unanimously elected. So, if you thought you
missed receiving a ballot this past fall, you didn't because none were mailed.

The CLHSAA 2000 Board consists of President, Gary Love '55; Vice President, Dave Schemansky '66:; Secretary, Dee
Johnson Taylor '67; Treasurer, Mike Drumm '72; Two-Year Trustees Jim Oshorn '59, Karen Gerzina Samuelson '60,
and Faye Moore Staugh '52. Judy Workman Kackley '60 is continuing her term as Three-Year Trustee, Carole Hunker
Hughes '51 continues to serve as Historian, and Chip Conde '68 became Past President. Since our new president was in the
middle of his term as a three-year trustee, Gary appointed Lynn Mang Perez to fill his unexpired term.

2001 In the election for 2001, the offices of president, vice president, secretary, treasurer, and three-year trustees
will be up for election. The Alumni Association needs good leadership to continue our goals; so, if YOU want to help
provide that leadership, please contact Nominating Chairman Jim Osborn in person or by mail to P.O. Box 20192, Canton,
OH 44701. You will receive lots of help and support.

As a reminder -- if you are a paid member of CLHSAA, please mark and return your ballot as soon as you receive it in the
fall. Your participation in the election is another way you can show your support of the association and its goals. []




® Echoes of Lincoln

3¢

COMMUNITY INVOLVEMENT - - Giving Back

As part of our association's commitment to the
community that supported us when we were students, the
CLHSAA Board voted to donate $100 to the library funds
of each of the "feeder schools" of the Lincoln
neighborhood. With public funding so sparse, these
small but heartfelt donations were greatly appreciated as
you will see. The following are thank you notes received
for these donations.

Thank you so much for your generous donation to our Leaming Resource
Center. Ihave used your money, along with the profit from our recent book fair,
to order student dictionaries and thesauruses. This is the first purchase of such
items in my seven years at McGregor; they are sorely needed. Books will always
be an integral part of a childs education, even as we move toward the 21st
century. Thank you for helping us update our reference materials.

Denise A. Gerdeman. LRC Technician, McGregor Elementary School

On behalf of the staff and students of Cedar Elementary, I would like to take this
opportunity to thank you for your generous donation to our Leaming Resource
Center. We appreciate your mterest and support of the Canton City Elementary
Schools.

Barbara J. Maceyak, Cedar Elementary School

Many. many thanks for your generous donation of $100 for Harter's Leaming
Resource Center. What a thrill it is to choose and purchase new books for our
students. Your support is most appreciated!

Debbie Wensel, Principal, Harter Elementary School

Thank you very much for your generous donation of $100 to the Clarendon
Leaming Resource Center. Books will be selected by our tedhnician, and a seal
will recognize the Lincoln High School Alummni. This will be a lasting tribute to
your fine association. Your consideration is very much appreciated.

Marcia I.. Cussen. Principal, Clarendon Elementary School

On hehalf of the Souers Middle School students and staff, T would like to thank
you for your generous donation. I'm sure we will use the funds so that our media
center can better serve our students. Again, thank you.

Joe Bogdan. Souers Middle School

What a great gesture on the association's part. In advance I can tell you that our
children will enjoy the new books, and our LRC technician will be very excited.
Thanks again.

Victor Johnson, Principal, McGregor Elementary School

All of us at Baxter School would like to thank your association for the donation
with which to purchase library books! The money will be used to buy a variety of
books that will span different topics of interest to students at all grade levels, but
you have also provided us with a valuable teaching tool!

Character Education is an important part of our curriculum, so your generosity
proved an excellent example for our Baxter kids! When the students were asked
to sign the thank you card, we discussed generosity and how people can use their
time to help others. Each child left the library with a good feeling, and [ heard one
say she was going to join the Lincoln Alumni when she grew up!

Once again, thank you from students and staff at Baxter!

Karol Drumm, LRC Technician, Baxter Elementary School
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Ed Mang Memorial Scholarship recipient Tiffany Colley
(center) with Lynn Mang Perez and Bob Mang

The "kitchen crew' at the Scholarship Awards -- Sandy Fedder, Donna
Ohman, Marilu Luther, Faye Staugh, Anna Wright, Jean Kolbl




SCHOLARSHIP THANKS

While space precludes printing all the thank you notes from our 1999 scholarship recipients,
the following are examples of the sentiment expressed

I would just like to take a moment to thank all of
you for your generous contribution, encouragement,
and concem for my college education and future
career plans. This kind act has allowed me to see and
experience the tremendous love and friendship fi ound
within our own community. The support from the
scholarship has been a real blessing as I am attending
aprivate college for my fifth year.

The warm friendship and care that was expressed
the evening of the awards has truly touched my heart.
It was a wonderful experience to be honored for the
simple act of attempting to achieve a dream. I am so
grateful to all of you for the exceptional work, time,
patience, and effort that you have demonstrated
through your dedication in creating these wonderful
scholarships. This true devotion has demonstrated to
me the kindness and compassion that individuals can
exhibit when they sincerely put their hearts into what
they are doing I wish to thank each of you for
helping to bring me one step closer to accomplishing
my dreams of becoming a teacher.

Christine M. Szostak

Thank you so much for choosing me to be one of
the 1999 CLHSAA scholarship recipients. Your
generosity is greatly appreciated.

Isn't it amazing how one group of dedicated people
can have such an impact on the lives of so many
others?

Thank you also to the Lincoln alummi who have
kept the spirit alive through their generous donations
and involvement in the association.

I indsey Niewierski

I would like to take this moment to say a special
thank you. Upon my arrival at the Mayfield Senior
Center, I was made aware that T would be receiving a
special memorial scholarship i honor of Mr. Ed
Mang. I would like to thank everyone who make it

possible for students like myself to receive these
special types of honors.

As 1 attended Heritage Christian School, which is in
the old Lincoln High School building, T had many
chances to see the effects of what your group is doing
and has done. 1 also had the privilege of being in the
same building and attending my classes where several
of my family members also attended their classes
when they were in high school. It is such a wonderful
thing to see that your school is still alive and well!

I would especially like to thank the Class of 1951
and the family and friends of Mr. Ed Mang, It is with
great honor that I received this memorial scholarship!
I will do the absolute best that I am able to so that |
may represent Mr. Mang, his family, his class, and
the CLHSAA as I continue to pursue my college
career.

Tiffany Colley

I want to thank you so much for the extremely
wonderful gift that you so nicely awarded to me. It
means so much to me and I can't thank you enough. I
will definitely use this scholarship wisely at Miami
University. Ithink it is a wonderful idea that you are
giving this opportunity to many high achieving
students. and it should be continued. Thanks so
much!

Marc Young

Thank you for awarding me the alumni scholarship.
It will be very helpful at Malone College. My dad,
Mark Lane '67, has always talked highly of Lincoln
High School and his classmates.

Allison Lane

Thank you so much for awarding me the $500
scholarship.  Paying for college is an extremely
difficult task, and any financial help is much
appreciated. My mother and her two brothers, Linda.

Jerry, and Chuck Lyke, attended Lmcoln High School
and still talk about it to this day. Their year book is a
constant source of entertamment for my cousins and
me. The three families even attended a Lincoln High
School reunion one year. Thank you once again for
the scholarship and the fond memories your school
gave my mother.

Grainne Godfree

Tt is a privilege to have received the Lincoln Alumi
Scholarship for this upcoming school year. It is
difficult being a student athlete receiving no aid from
the school. The funds received will be well spent and
will help me to achieve all of my goals in life.

Craig Whitaker

Thank you very much for the scholarship and the
presentation ceremony. This scholarship will be very
helpful with the cost of school. Your support and
praise has been greatly appreciated by my
grandparents, my family, and especially me. Thank
you again for all of your support.

Sheila Miller

EEE L

Thank you notes were also received from:

Tiffany Haslar John Emmans

Andrew Dalrymple Marcy Kaster
Julie Alecusan Ghia Godfree
Jon Grant Paul Humphrey
Leah Chapman Bob Woolman
Jillian Seabum Brian C. Lux. IT
Amanda Derrick Brian Thomburg,

Again, CLHSAA congratulates all of our
scholarship recipients and wishes them
success in all they attempt.

(continued from page 1)

The members of the 1999
Scholarship Committee were Karen
Mottice Christoff '72, Don Dorkoff
'59, John Flad '64, Roger Hegnauer
'71, and Shirley Bender Dobry '74,
chair. Karen Gerzina Samuelson
'60 was secretary, and Gary Love 'S5
was board liaison. Individually and
collectively, these people devoted
many  hours  evaluating  the
applications, and their efforts are
greatly appreciated. Many thanks for
your excellent work. []

"ONLY ONE"

| am only one,
But still | am one.
| cannot do everything,
But still | can do something;
And because | cannot do
everything
1 will not refuse to do the
something that | can do.
-Edward Everett Hale

High School.
child(ren), adopted child(ren), or spouse of
CLHSAA for the current calendar year.

The Scholarship Committee will

Canton Lincoln Junior or Senior High School.

Checks are made payable to each student's

January 2001.

20192, Canton, OH 44701.

CLHSAA SCHOLARSHIP PROGRAM

The purpose of the Scholarship Committee is to award non-repayable grants to deserving
students who are either graduates, attendees, or descendents of Canton Lincoln Junior or Senior
Descendents include child(ren), grandchild(ren), great-grandchild(ren), step-
attendees or graduates who are paid members of
If the applicant's only lineal Lincoln ancestor is
deceased, then the paid membership requirement is waived.

consider all applicants for grants regardless of race, color,
creed, religion, sex, or national origin. All information supplied by applicants is strictly confidential
with exception of names, addresses, telephone numbers, and names of ancestors who attended

CLHSAA reserves the right to determine the amount and number of grants to be presented in
any year. Scholarships are awarded to students who are pursuing ANY type of post high school
education at any type of accredited school, i.e. college, junior college, technical, or trade schools.
school. An Awards Reception where presentations
are announced and recipients honored is held in July.

The 2000 scholarship application forms were mailed in January along with membership
renewal forms. The deadline for 2000 applications was March 15, 2000.

Students interested in applying for a 2001 CLHSAA grant should watch for a scholarship
application form which will be included with 2001 membership renewal forms to be mailed in

Donations to the Scholarship Fund and/or inquiries should be mailed to: CLHSAA, PO Box
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ALUM NOTES...

Larry Halter 'S0 wants to remind us that each year in
October there is a reunion called the "Buckeye Reunion"
held at Ft. Meyers Beach, Florida. The Buckeye Reunion
is for any and all alumni and guests. Planners for this
affair has been Leonard "Bud" Neel '49 and his wife,
Patty Robinson Neel '50. Everyone has fun going over
old times and catching up on new times. If you are going
to be in Florida in October, try and attend.

Ed Bartholomew '62 continues to teach third grade at
Derby Academy, an independent school in Hingham,
Massachusetts, where he lives with his wife, Janet. He and
Janet and their younger daughter, Emily, visited the
Galapagos Islands for ten days in the spring of 1999. They
said it was a fantastic trip!

Kay Kobbe Miles '65 has lived for 12 years in an historic
home built in 1815 in Mamaroneck, NY. Her home was
chosen as the winner in the Interior Remodeling category
of the home improvement contest by Better Homes and
Gardens magazine. The master bedroom suite was
featured in the January 2000 issue of the magazine.

Harry "Butch" Guist '72 lives in Arvada, Colorado anc
has been a UPS driver for many years. This past fall
Butch was recognized as a Highway Angel by The
Truckload Carriers Association for his efforts in helping :
woman following an accident in Vail Pass in Denver las
April. The award is given to recognize drive
professionalism. Congratulations!

Tom Seaman '48 is an angel with wings and has a licens
to use them! Tom is on the board of directors of th
Volunteer Pilot Association, a group based near Pittsburg]
that has more than 200 volunteer pilots in the northeaster:
U.S. They are private pilots who volunteer their time an
airplanes to fly needy people to hospitals and treatmen
centers throughout the country. Tom and Dr. John Knapj
co-own a twin engine Beach Baron and usually take thei
mercy flights together. All expenses are out of the pilot'
pocket, and they can be called for an immediate flight o
they may have several weeks notice. When not using hi:
angel's wings, Tom is president of Retirement Planning
Associates. He has been flying small planes for 27 years.

A GAME EVERYONE CAN PLAY

Here is a fun game for everyone to enter!
For only $10 you will be entered in a
monthly lottery. By entering, you will also
be helping the Alumni Association defray the
cost of publishing the Echoes of Lincoin.
The rules are simple: complete the attached
entry form, retumn it to CLHSAA, P.O. Box
20192, Canton, OH 44701 along with your
check for $10. You are then eligible for the
monthly drawing of $100 awarded in June,
July, August, September, October,
November, and December. Finally, there
will be a New Year's Lottery Grand Prize
drawing of $1,000!!! Winners of the

1999 Lucky Lions Lottery Results

Winners of the monthly $100 drawings:
June  Marianee Frye Hoover '65
July  Paul Lewis '60
Aug. Jan Weinmann
Sept.  Stephanie Self
Oct.  Shelly Weida
Nov. Jeanne Reemsnyder Utt '45
Dec.  Betty Reemsnyder 'S0

$1,000 Grand Prize Winner:
Ron Dietz '70

monthly prizes will also be eligible to win the 8>
$1,000 grand prize. The winners will be
drawn at our monthly board meeting (first
Monday of every month at 7:00 PM at 715 I
Wertz Ave., NW). One of our guests will
draw the winning name. Plan to attend and
help us award the prizes.

You do not need to be a member or an
alumnus of Lincoln to enter, and you may
enter as many times as you wish by
photocopying this form and including one
with each of your entries. In fact, ask
spouses, friends, and co-workers if they
would like to enter. |

“r—————————”—————l

$10

Lucky Lions Lottery

| Name:

I
I City/St/Zip:

I Phone:

| Address:

Class:

One form per entry, please.

L———————————————:



"WINDOWS of OPPORTUNITY"
A Way to Honor Our Past

Heritage Christian School
Windows 2000 Campaign Committee

Up until a year ago, it seemed like an insurmountable task!
Replacing nearly 300 windows in the old Lincoln High School
building! However, weather and time had taken their cruel
toll. Clearly, something had to be done to refurbish the
beautiful, historic building; and the current owners, Heritage
Christian School, made the commitment to do it. A generous
donation by a concerned individual got this ambitious
preservation project off the ground by providing the means to
replace windows on one side. The remaining three sides were
divided into subcategories; current Heritage families, staff and
alumni; concerned business and community members; and
Lincoln alumni. We are extremely happy to report that three
sides of the building are now complete.

In fact, THERE ARE ONLY 30 WINDOWS STILL
AVAILABLE!

The final stage consists of the side facing Sixth Street, the
front of the building still proudly bearing the name, Lincoln
High School. It occurred to project committee members that
this would be the side Lincoln alumni would like to preserve as
their own. Classes are invited to pull together and purchase
windows in tribute of their Lincoln days. As our way of saying
thank you, a commemorative plaque listing donor classes will
be prominently displayed in the lobby area, forever etching the
year of your graduating class on the walls of those familiar
hallways. In addition, a donor book will list the names of all
those contributing to this worthwhile project. Each class will
need to raise $1,000 per window. It's surprisingly easy to dol
The class of '44 simply sent out a letter to class members and,

by combining checks both large and small, has already
purchased a class window! The class of '46 was hoping to be
able to do the same. A letter went out. Checks came in: some
for $5, some for hundreds. And when it was all counted, they
had purchased FOUR windows--enough to complete an enfire
room! A special plaque will be displayed in rooms honoring
the class of '46 and any other classes who are able to do the
same.

Any Lincoln alumni who live in or are visiting the Canton
area are invited to come on over and see this remarkable
transformation for yourselves! For the full effect, drive by
Sixth Street for the "before" and then turn up Harrison for the
"after!" What a difference!

Don't let your class be left out! If you are planning a
reunion soon, you are already in touch with class members.
Or, what a fun excuse to call a couple of old high school
friends. "Hey! Let's go together and buy a class window!"
Windows can also be purchased in honor or memory of a
person who has made a significant difference in your life!
However, there is a very small "window of oppertunity” left!
As we said, there are only 30 windows remaining,
RESERVED ESPECIALLY FOR LINCOLN ALUMNI.

Send your tax-deductible donation made out to Heritage
Christian School and the form below to either:
Windows 2000 Campaign Heritage Christian School
PO Box 1792 or 2107 - 6th ST SW
Kent, OH 44240 Canton, OH 44706

-1
!
]
I
|
i
:
:
I
;
I
I
i
:
I
I
I
i

-

NAME

WINDOWS 2000 CAMPAIGN
Donation Form

ADDRESS

LHS CLASS OF

AMOUNT ENCLOSED $

I
|
I
I
| DAY PHONE
|
I
I

If you do not wish to destroy your edition of Echoes of Lincoln,
please feel free to photocopy this form prior to sending it in with your check.
Please call HCS at (330) 452-8271 with questions or for further information.

L___________-_____

EVENING PHONE

OR, IN HONOR OF

L—_______
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OUR TEACHER

« « « Richard Bamberger

by Avalon Taylor Schneider '46

Imagine graduating from Canton Lincoln High School and
then returning several years later to be part of a faculty that
included many of your former teachers. That's exactly what
happened to Richard Bamberger, a member of the Class of
1943 who taught biology, science, and health at Lincoln from
1950 to 1960. He remembers entering his first faculty
meeting as a teacher, looking around, and thinking, "You've
got to be kidding." Subsequently, though, he found his co-
workers all eager to do anything they could to help him. He
was the first Lincoln grad to go back there to teach, but later
quite a few others followed his lead.

. The Class of
1943 was the very
first class to
graduate from
Lincoln, which had
been a junior high
school before that.
Mr. Bamberger
was a member of
that class's football
team, playing
center on offense
and guard on
defense. He
reminisced  about
wearing hand-me-
down black and red
McKinley uniforms
during his team's

freshman and
sophomore  years
and having

Lincoln's original blue and gold colors taken away by Timken
when they became a senior high school before Lincoln did.
Junie Ferrall was the football coach, and in 1942 the Lincoln
team was declared city champs after tying McKinley.

One of Mr. Bamberger's most vivid memories of his student
days at Lincoln is the time he got kicked out of school for the
day. A group of football players took offense at the idea of a
girl wearing slacks to school (shocking in 1943!) and decided
that they would wear skirts to class. Mr. Carl Meyer, the
principal, was not amused. Mr. Bamberger also fondly
remembers hour and a half lunch periods at Lincoln, which he
and his friends spent hanging out at Charlie's Inn on West
Tusc. eating three hamburgers and a milkshake for twenty-
five cents!

About his ten-year teaching stint at Lincoln, Mr. Bamberger
said, "They were the best years of my 33 years of teaching,
Kids in those days had respect and parents had control. When

we had open house, there were long lines of parents waiting to
see their kids' teachers. They showed tremendous interest.
The worst thing kids might do in those days was smoke. A
kid smoking was considered pretty shocking. When I go by
the school now, it brings back so many memories, both as a
student and a teacher. I hated to see them close Lincoln
down."

During all of his teaching years at Lincoln, Mr. Bamberger
was also a coach of football, basketball, intramurals, and golf.
The Lincoln golf team won the city championship while he
was the coach, and the reserve football team had an
undefeated and untied season under his tutelage. He gave up
coaching in 1960 so he could be in attendance when one of his
four sons played football for Glenwood High. Later, another
son played at Glenoak. Today, Mr. Bamberger has two sons
in Stark County, one in California and one in Pennsylvania.
There are six grandchildren. He and his wife, whom he met at
Kent State University, will celebrate 52 years of marriage this
April.

In 1960 Mr. Bamberger was transferred to McKinley High
School, where he taught for ten years, and then he finished his
career in Canton City Schools Administration, at one time
teaching physical education on TV to Canton City elementary
students. He has been retired since June 1983 and keeps trim
and active by playing lots of golf and doing plenty of walking.

"I don't envy teachers today at all," said Mr. Bamberger. "I
wouldn't teach today because of students' attitudes and
government mandates. [ think the quality of education was
better when [ attended and taught at Canton Lincoln because
there were fewer distractions. 1'd say the majority of Kids
worked real hard back then." Obviously, Mr. Bamberger did
too and can now reflect on those years with satisfaction. []

Yearbooks for Sale!

The following list is provided for those who wish to purchase a yearbook.
While we appreciate all donations of memorabilia, it is impossible to
keep and store every item; therefore, these extra annuals are available.
The price is $15 plus $6 shipping. Either write to the PO Box stating
the year desired and enclosing a check payable to CLHSAA, or contact
Carole Hughes at (330) 492-7756.

1943 - 5 1958 - 1 1968 - 1
1944 - 4 1959 - 3 1969 - 4
1945 - 7 1960 - 1 1970 - 1
1946 - 11 1961 - B 1871 ~ 2
1947 - 10 1962 - 6 1972 - 4
1948 - 7 1963 - 6 1973 - 8
1953 - 1 1964 - 3 1974 - 5
1954 - 1 1965 - 2 1975 - 2
1955 - 3 1967 - 2 1977-78 - 10
(Jr Hi)




REVIEWING THE YEAR...

1999 Alumni Band -- Another Great Year

Joe Garber '44

The band started out practicing in 90 degree heat at the
Fair Grounds getting ready for HOF. There were six
practices, and we had a good turnout for all six. The march
through the streets of Harter Heights on the last practice
evening was well received as usual. It was very hot! Our
band marched as its own unit in the HOF Kickoff Parade on
Sunday, then the Grand Parade on Saturday where we were
combined with McKinley, Timken, and Canton South
alumni bands. In September the band made its eighth
appearance at the Stark County Fair. We really had a great
time with a very good crowd, applauding us on. Four new
numbers were played from newly purchased music. On
September 19, 1999 we were invited to play in Louisville

Constitution Parade where we made a very good impression.
The band won first place. They invited us back for next
year's parade.

Although there was an average of 25 players through all
our events, we still need more band members to join us. We
need you, even if you can 't march. So, please call 478-0006
to volunteer. We need you to help keep our alumni band #1
in Stark County. Thanks for a great year. We are looking
forward to the HOF 2000 parades.

After helping to organize the alumni band eight years ago
with Mark Lowe, Florence and I are retiring. We wish the
band and the alumni association all the success in the future.
Thanks for the memories! []
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Alumni Band Director
Mark Lowe '75

Florence Showalter Garber '44

Among other activities, Mark Lowe was a four-year
member of the Marching, Concert, and Pep Bands while at
Lincoln. He was also a three-year member of the Dance
Band, a member of the All City Concert Band (junior and
senior), and band president his senior year. After graduating
in 1975, Mark attended Ohio State University where he
graduated in 1979. He was a four-year member of The Ohio
State University Marching Band, a three-year member of the
Scarlet Concert Band, and a four-year member of the
Trombone Choir.

Mark began his teaching career at Cloverleaf Local Schools
as Junior High Band Director. After one year, he became
Band Director at Canton Timken Sr. High School from 1980-
1985. In 1985-86 he was Band Director at North Canton
Junior High, leaving there to become a graduate assistant
with the Miami University (Ohio) Marching Band. From
1987-1992 he was Band Director at Alliance High School.
Mark was also principal trombonist with the Alliance
Symphony from 1989-92. From 1992 to present, Mark has
worked as Instrument Music Director for Grades 6-12 at
Kenston Local Schools. The Kenston marching bands have
performed at Disney World and the Kentucky Derby Parade.

As you can see, Mark is a very busy professional; but, in
May of 1992 when he was contacted by Joe Garber as a
possible director of the newly formed Lincoln High School
Alumni Band, he readily agreed. (Mark's relationship with
us began during the years of 1971-1973 when Joe served as
president of the Lincoln Band Parents.) Members of the
alumni band range from the Class of '43 through the Class of
'76. Some were students of Mr. Baylesst, some were students
of Mr. Toot; but all must have enjoyed their band experience,
because they really seem to enjoy their more recent band
experiences with Mark Lowe as their director. The 45
members of the band have had some interesting and
enjoyable performances since 1992, They have performed in
the Hall of Fame Kick-Off Parades and the HOF Grand
Parades beginning in 1993. They have also performed at The
Swiss Festival, The Carnation Parade, The Stark County Fair,
three "All-City Basketball Games," plus a number of alumni
meetings held at the old school, and at the annual alumni
dances in November several times. This past September
19th, the band won first place in the 1999 Louisville
Constitution Parade and was awarded a First Place Plaque.

While still residing in Canton, Mark was a two-year
member of the CLHSAA scholarship committee, served on
the mailing committee, and volunteered at the fair booth.
Although he moved several years ago to the Cleveland area,
Mark continues to direct the alumni band with the same
enthusiasm he showed when originally asked to become
involved. Thanks, Mark, for another great year of band
activities and for your dedication to "keeping the spirit alive."
Your talent and time are both greatly appreciated. []

Please patronize the fine businesses advertised
here. Let them know you saw their ad in this
newsletter. We wish to thank them for their
support and dedication to CLHSAA.

APEX TOOL & DIE
(330) 492-0255
"Keep the Spirit Alive"

*

RICHARD W. ARNOLD
DAY-KETTERER-RALEY-WRIGHT

& RYBOLT LTD.
121 Cleveland Ave. South  (330) 455-0173
*

B & F OPTICAL
1111 - 12¢h St. N.W.  (330) 455-8629

Marilyn Holton-Oney '57
*

BAIRD CABINET SHOP, INC.
918 Terrace Ave. N.W.  (330) 477-1240

Burton (Ted) Baird '58
5 :

BLUM-SEKERES SUPPLY, INC.
2516 W. Tuscarawas  (330) 455-9471
Frank & Debbie (Evans) Sekeres '71
*

CAIN TOYOTA/BMW, INC.

6527 Whipple Ave. N.W. N. Canton

David Cain '65
%

CANTON FLOWER SHOP
201 Central Plaza South  (330) 453-0183

JoAnn Hossler Brewster '66
*

CUTLER ASSOCIATES, INC.

REALTORS
3930 Fulton Dr. N.W. (330) 492-8660 Ext. 166

Beth Perry Miller '74
*

FOUR WINDS RESTAURANT

4210 - 12th St. N.W. (330) 477-7515

"Friend of Lincoln"
*




ANNUAL SCHOLARSHIP
GOLF SCRAMBLE
A BIG Success

Chip Conde '68, Chairman

If there was anything more than SUN at this year's Scholarship
Golf Scramble, it was FUN! Ninety-six men and women came
together at the Spring Valley Golf Course; and, although it was
extremely hot that day, our "Beverage Babes" did their best to
keep everyone "iced down." Every player tried their best to be
#1: however, the foursome of Dorkoff, Ellison, Dinkins, and
Henderson carried away the first-place prize. Don and
Antoinette Mast catered our dinner of steak and chicken.

The Golf Scramble Committee -- Sam Crawford, Dave
Schemansky, Bob Schoeneman, Bob Conde, and Faye Moore
Staugh -- worked very hard to keep everything running
smoothly. Thanks to everyone who helped in any way to make
the scramble a huge success.

Special thanks to our sponsors and contributors -- Bill & Faye
Staugh, Chip & Kathy Conde, Johnnies Bakery, Fred Triplett,
Bob Raff, Dave Fowler, McDonald's, Fred Olivieri Construction,
Tri-State Mobility, W. L. Logan Trucking, Cain Toyota-BMW,
Kreighbaum-Sanders Funeral Home, Reed Funeral Home,
Triplett's Garage Door Service, Ezra Malernee & Associates,
Hub Victor, The Glass Station, Gary & Laura Love, Crawford
Fuel & Oil, Jon & Karen Samuelson, Harmon's Pub, Mid's
Spaghetti Sauces, and the Class of '68.

The weather, food, beverages, and fellowship were all great.
(How everyone played was up to them!) Please consider joining,
us this year on August 8, 2000 at Spring Valley Golf Course
for an 8:00 AM shotgun start. We'll have you out of there by
1:00 PM. Come join the fun and help support the CLHSAA
Scholarship Fund. []

2
£

1999 Scramble Winners
Don Dorkoff, Larry Ellison, Chuck Dinkins, Jerry Henderson

[ Everyone agreed, "It was a great day for golf!" J

ALUM NOTES (cont.) . . .

John Hayward '64 retired after 30 years as a vocal
music and drama teacher. He spent the last 15 years at
Hoover High School in North Canton. In June, nearly
200 of his former and current students, friends, family,
and colleagues surprised him with a retirement party.
He remarked, "I'm so overwhelmed. I'm in a state of
shock." While recalling special moments, John said that
among his most memorable experiences as a teacher was
the year his choirs performed a Mozart requiem with an
orchestra at St. Paul's Church in North Canton honoring
has former music teacher, Ruth Cogan, and his foster
parents, Arthur and Vesta Wolliscroft. "They were a big
influence in my life," he explained. Another big
influence was Babe Stearn who was "like a dad" to him.
Stearn raised the money to send Hayward to music
school at Princeton when he was 11, thereby beginning
his music career. John's future plans include taking it
easy for a while but then getting back into the world of
music through further education, acting, writing, and
church work. John lives in Canton with his wife and
young son. He also has three adult sons and two
grandchildren.

Pete Olson '59 and his friend Jim Thompson '60
opened their first "hippie store" (the Quonset Hut) near
31st Street and Cleveland Avenue North in 1970 in a
building that was built like . . . what else, a quonset hut.
Today, Pete is president and chief executive officer of
Quonset Hut, a five-store retail chain which offers a
wide assortment of unique merchandise. Before starting
the store, Pete was an engraver at Canton Graphic Arts
Service and Jim was a pipefitter at the Timken Co. Pete
and Jim started the first store with no experience; but by
listening to their customers' ideas, the store became
successful. Eventually Jim left to focus on Dr. Trips
Travel which he and Olson opened 11 years ago. Pete
travels the world, especially South and Central America,
looking for new items to sell. Even though music sales
make up 80 percent of the chain's annual revenues, they
stock about 20,000 different items, including unique
jewelry, candles, cards, gifts, etc. Pete said that, "It's
kind of weird how we're selling the same types of clothes
that we sold when we opened. That's amazing to me."
Even after 30 years, he still finds the business is fun.

Jerry Snyder '58 is a Canton Fire Captain and has been
with the department more than 35 years. He considers
himself lucky to have had two families--his wife and
four children and the crews he has worked with. After
all, he spends a third of his life at the fire station. Jerry
is thankful for the strong, willing, and capable crews he
has been fortunate to work with during the years.
"Spending 24 hours together, sharing good times and
bad, you become very closely connected. At a fire scene,
each man knows he can count on the others. That is
important." Jerry plans on retiring in January and looks
forward to spending more time with his family at home.
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ALUMNI SERVICE AWARDS
PRESENTED AT ANNUAL MEETING

Judy Workman Kackley '60

The 1999 Alumni Service Awards were presented at the
Annual September Meeting at Rolando's VIP Room on
September 16, 1999.

After a short business meeting, Nominating Chairperson,
Linda Alvarez Neff '69, presented the names of candidates
for 2000 election of association officers. Since all offices
were unopposed, a motion was made to unanimously elect
the slate for 2000 as presented. No ballots would be
mailed.

President Chip Conde introduced Susie Swihart Vitale
'66, who spoke about the Community Television
Consortium. CTC is an all-volunteer group of individuals
and non-profit community organizations dedicated to
promoting and broadcasting high quality local television
programming, in our community. Susie has been active
with CTC for many years. As a member of our alumni
association, she has been very generous with her
contributions and has volunteered on many occasions.

— -
- —
- — -
— — —
T —
- —
i ——

Alumni Service Awards Chairperson, Judy Kackley,
thanked past and present recipients of the Alumni Service
Award for their dedicated service to the association. Five
awards were then presented for 1999 to Gary Love 'SS,
Mark Lowe '75, Dave Schemansky '66, Judy Workman
Kackley '60, and posthumously to Carol Berg Marvin '60,
Past President Sue Self '68 presented Judy with her award.
Chip Conde '68 was presented with the President's Award.
Congratulations to these deserving volunteers.  Their
service and dedication are exemplary and have contributed
greatly to the success of CLHSAA.

Judy introduced past ASA recipients from 1994, 1995,
and 1997. She then thanked her committee -- Elizabeth
Bell, Mike Drumm, Gary Love, Sherry Cini-Putnam,
Karen Samuelson, Sue Self, Jerry Snyder, and Faye
Staugh -- for their hard work. Refreshments and fellowship
followed the awards presentation. []

1999 Alumni Service Award Recipients
Front: Judy Workman Kackley '60, Sue Berg Self who accepted for her
sister Carol Berg Marvin '60
Back: Mark Lowe '75, Dave Schemansky '66, Gary Love 'S5

Enjoying the Alumni Service Awards Program
Connie Beatty Jedel '68, Gale Ferree '73, Judy Muccilli
Abrigg '69, Peggy Robart '66, and Susie Swihart Vitale '66,
speaker for the meeting

CLHSAA AWARDS

ALUMNI SERVICE AWARD

The Alumni Service Award is given every other year
to paid members of CLHSAA who have demonstrated
outstanding service to the association. The next ASA
recipients will be announced in September 2001.
DISTINGUISHED ALUMNUS AWARD

The Distinguished Alumnus Award is presented
biennially to honor graduates of Lincoln High School
who have distinguished themselves through their
achievements.

The next DAA honorees will be chosen in 2002.
Nomination forms will be mailed along with 2002
membership renewals.

CHRISTMAS SHOP 2000

Shop till you drop at the alumni office for your last
minute gift giving! You will have the opportunity to
purchase gifts for your family members, friends, and,
hey, why not for yourself? The alumni office will be
open on Saturday, November 25 (day after our annual
dance); Saturday, December 9; and Wednesday,
December 13, from 10:00 AM to 2:00 PM each day.
The address is 715 Wertz Avenue, NW. We have a
large assortment of tee shirts, sweatshirts, and golf
shirts, plus stocking stuffers like pens, key chains,
coffee mugs, replicas, and, of course, Christmas
ormaments. (Sorry, gift wrapping is not included!)




THE GLASS STATION
957 McKinley N.W. (330) 453-3401
Toby Rinaldi 'S8
*

TOM HARMON
"Your Clerk of Court"

Tom Harmon '73
*

HUB VICTOR
710 - 30th St. N.E. (330) 452-4179

Don Stambaugh 'S0
5

JOHNNIES BAKERY

OF CANTON, INC.
109 Wertz Ave. NNW.  (330) 455-6464

Bill Berkshire '69
*

KREIGHBAUM-SANDERS

FUNERAL HOMES
Canton 484-2525 East Canton 488-0222

Robert Sanders '61
*

MEMORY LANE ANTIQUES
929 Wertz Ave. NW.  (330) 452-5700

Milan Dolanski '68
%

MR. MIKE'S CATERING
2800 Fulton Dr. N.W. (330) 452-6825

Mike Santangelo '46
*

FRED OLIVIERI CONSTN. CO.

6315 Promway N.W., North Canton

Alfred A. Olivieri '48
%

PPI GRAPHICS &

INNOVATIVE TRENDS
315 - 12th St. N.W, (330) 454-9444

Gary Love '55
*

PREFERRED TEMPORARY

SERVICES, INC.
4797 Munson St. N.W. (330) 494-5502
Charles F. Hill '53

"MAROON & GOLD SPIRIT"
EVIDENT at CLHSAA
FAIR BOOTH

Sue Berg Self '68, Chair

The spirit of maroon and gold was once again visible at
the 150th Stark County Fair. During the course of the
week, 50 alumni volunteered to sell our merchandise,
publicize our events, and chat with former classmates. My
thanks and appreciation to alumni, family, and friends for
their continued support of this week-long event. Without
our willing volunteers, the fair booth week would not be
possible.

See you August 29 - September 4, 2000 at our traditional
spot under the grandstand. Come and see for yourself what
the "spirit of maroon and gold" is all about! []

Fair Booth Volunteers
Donna Gossett Wagner '57 and Sue Berg Self '68

Seventh Annual
ALL-CITY ALUMNI NIGHT

Faye Moore Staugh '52

This year the All-City Alumni Night was hosted by the
McKinley Alumni Association on October 12, 1999. It was
held at the Old McKinley High School Atrium. Attendees
were welcomed by McKinley President, Dave Henke, and
then entertained by the McKinley Alumni Band, which
played several rousing songs. The group was asked to
participate in singing the National Anthem. Guest speaker
was Canton City Service Director, Mike Miller, substituting
for Mayor Watkins who was unable to attend at the last
minute.

Remarks were presented by the four alumni association
presidents regarding each group's activities during the past
year, including events and scholarships.

Great door prizes were awarded, followed by a social
hour. Refreshments included four large cakes, one with
each school's logo on it, coffee and punch.

We hope to see a lot of our alumni next year on this fun
night. Lehman Alumni Association will host in 2000 -- the
date and time to be announced later. []
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13th ANNUAL DANCE

Faye Moore Staugh '52

When the doors of the Canton Civic Center opened
on Friday, November 26th, for the 13th Annual
CLHSAA dance, the association's volunteers were
ready to show all alumni and friends a great time.

Ticket taker Jim Mitchell '51 greeted the revelers.
Collecting canned goods and/or cash donations for
Stark County Hunger Task Force and the Sharon Lane
Foundation was the assignment of Dan Plott '68 and
Jerry Snyder 'S8. 50-50 sellers Judy Workman
Kackley '60, Dee Johnson Taylor '67, and Stan
Sereychas '60 were kept busy. The souvenir table was
manned by Faye Moore Staugh '52, Anna "Cookie"
Palombo Wright '52, Ron Richards '56, his wife,
Carol, Tom White '66, and Shari McDonald White
'67. Our memorabilia table was guarded by Wayne
Leatherman '52 and his wife, Jane.

This year's disc jockey was "J.R." who really kept the
dance floor busy. Catering was provided by Antoinette
and Don Mast '62. (The food was great, by the way!)
The 50-50 drawing winner was Nicci Huston
DiMarzio '46.

1999 Dance Chairman was Linda Alvarez Neff '69.
Her committee members were Chip Conde '68, Kathy
Alvarez Conde '68, Gary Love '55, and Lynn Mang
Perez. A great big "THANKS" to all volunteers who
helped do the setting up and the cleaning up.

Each year two classes celebrating special milestones
are honored at the dance. For 1999 the honored classes
were 1949 (50th year anniversary) and 1974 (25th year
anniversary). In 2000 the honored classes will be 1950
(their 50th anniversary) and 1975 (their 25th). The
dance will be held on November 24, 2000.

There will be a few changes for next year's dance due
to decreasing attendance. One change for next year's
dance is that it will be held in the McKinley Room of
the Civic Center. More information will be
forthcoming, Please let everyone know that this dance
is open to the public. (You don't have to be a former
LION to attend.) Thank you to everyone involved with
this fun evening. It is a special way we have of
"Keeping, the Spirit of Lincoln Alive."

{Editor's Note: Some people don't attend because they
say it's too crowded -- some say there aren't enough
people there; some don't like a DJ -- some don't like a
band; some say it's too dark -- some say turn down the
lights; some say il's too noisy -- some say their friends
don't attend! Some people are looking for excuses!
Like other things in life, it is what you make of it. This
has always been a great event, and it will continue to
be if enough people stop making excuses and support
it. So, come on! Dust off those dancing shoes, and join
us again in 2000. Help us "keep the spirit" dancing!}

Jerry Snyder '58 and Dan Plott '68

Shari McDonald White '67 and Tom White '66 J

Jim and Marilyn Guerrieri




Scholarship Fund Receives
Boost at Raffle

Phil Kirkbride '58, Chairman

An enthusiastic crowd of over 120 braved the cold, rainy
night in Canton on February 10, 2000 to attend the 11th annual
CLHSAA Reverse Raffle at the Four Winds Restaurant. The
evening resulted in another highly successful fund-raiser for
our scholarship fund -- over $4,500 was raised!!

A suggestion to those interested in this event next year -- be
sure to reserve your tickets early. A sellout was assured a week
before the event due to brisk ticket sales by mail; and,
unfortunately, many requests had to be returned because of the
sellout.

Before the final numbers were drawn, various numbers were
awarded either cash prizes or beautiful Lincoln Alumni
pullover windbreakers. The windbreakers were generously
donated by Don Stambaugh of Hub-Victor. When the drawing
came down to the final ten tickets, the seven ticket holders who
were present decided to pool their tickets and split the award IF
one of their tickets was the final one drawn. The final ticket
was purchased by Paula Rafailedes, who was one of the lucky
seven. Our congratulations to the winners. To those of us who
did not win, just wait till next year!

As chairman, I want to thank all those who assisted in
making this another successful night for the scholarship effort.
Most of all, thanks to all of you who purchased tickets. (See
you on February 8,2001) []

P,

Raffle Finalists
Bob Shirey, Tom McRoberts, Paula Rafailedes, Phil Skeeles,
Janet Creighton, Bill Demario, Nicc DiMarzio

Doug Miller, Tim Brendle, and Chip Conde _|

ALUM NOTES (cont.) « «

Bart Lee, Jr. '64 has been the general chairman of the
Hall of Fame Committee for the past 12 years. The
committee, with various subcommittees, stages all events
related to the Pro Football Hall of Fame, including
transportation for the enshrinees, presenters and VIP
guests, security, special events, publicity, hospitality,
hostesses, pre-game and half-time entertainment, and the
enshrinement ceremony. He is the fourth general
chairman of the committee in the committee's 38-year
history. Prior to becoming general chairman, he was
Chairman of the Hall's Enshrinement Committee and has
served on committees for 27 years. Bart is president of
Bart Lee Electric and lives in Jackson Township with his
wife, Linda.

Janet Weir Creighton '68 is general chairman of the
2000 Canton Regional Chamber of Commerce Pro
Football Hall of Fame Festival Committee. Janet has been
active with HOF since high school, and she was honored
to have been selected as the chairman for 2000. Look for
Janet at all of this year's HOF events.

A. Jerd Bayless and George Toot were among 22 music
alumni honored during the Ohio Music Educators
Association conventicn in Cleveland in January.
Congratulations to these fine former teachers of ours.

Pat Numbers '65 was afraid she would lose touch with
her best friends from high school, so thirty years ago she
started a card club. Sharyn Nero Roberts '65, Laraine
Johnston Scheetz '65, and Pat are still together in that
club. They report they have been together through thick
and thin, good times and bad. (Isn't that what "old"
friends are for?)

CLHSAA Web Page

http://Iwww.speedynet.net/~lincoln

Check out the CLHSAA web page on the Internet.
While there, register your e-mail address and sign
our Guest Book. Feel free to use the Guest Book to
communicate with old friends and the CLHSAA
Board. Also, check on upcoming events and
reunion information that may be posted there.

The web page was designed and is maintained by
Caroline Crabtree Cook '65. Ve encourage you to
give us your suggestions on how to improve our
web page. Let us hear from you.

ECHOES OF LINCOLN -- Spring 2000

Editor Karen Gerzina Samuelson '60
Advertising Gary Love 'S5
Anna Palombo Wright '52
Photo Editor Gary Love '55
Proofreader Shirley Bender Dobry '74
Photographers Nicci Huston DiMarzio '46
Faye Moore Staugh '52
SPECTIAL THANKS TO --

everyone who provided articles, photos, information, editorial
expertise, and effort to make this issue possible
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2000 BEQUESTS & DONATIONS
ASSOCIATE Without doubt, CLHSAA has This Edition
one of the best scholarship f
MEMBERS programs around. Not bad 0
considering our school has been "Echoes of Lincoln"
closed for twenty-four years! The is
£ success of the program depends
Cain ToyOta"BMW’ on money raised through fund
Inc. raisers, memberships, and Dedicated
- contributions.
The CLHSAA Scholarship Fund to the
Crawford has received some charitable Memory
1 0Oil donations, but the one area that f
Fuel & Oi has not yet yielded funds is the 0
* last will and testament of a Lincoln All
- . alumnus. If you are thinking of
Dlspute RCSOlIItIOIl making a revision of your will, you D_eceased-
Services may wish to remember the Alumni and Friends
+ CLHSAA Scholarship Fund. Of
. course, a donation made during
Hub-Victor your lifetime is always welcome-- of
: and preferred! Canton Lincoln
Tl'OphleS & Awards Contributions of any amount are .tO -
* appreciated and are vital to the High School
. continued success of the program.
Krelghbaum-Sanders See the form below.

Funeral Homes

*

Leghart & Assocs. Inc.

W. L. Logan
Trucking

Lombardi Bros., Inc.
Concrete Contractor

*

Kay N. McRoberts
Bookkeeper

Merrill Lynch

Terrigan
Construction

*

Windsor Hall, Inc.

SCHOLARSHIP FUND DONATION
and/or
MEMORIAL CONTRIBUTION

Donations can be made to the CLHSAA Scholarship Fund by simply
filling out this form and returning it with your check to:
CLHSAA, P.O. Box 20192, Canton, OH 44701

YOUR NAME

ADDRESS

CITY, STATE, ZIP

AMOUNT CLASS YEAR

IN HONOR | | OR MEMORY [ ] OF

CLASS YEAR

SEND NOTICE OF DONATION TO FAMILY? YES[] NOJ]

IF YES, PLEASE PROVIDE FAMILY'S ADDRESS




"Echo Staff" to Meet
with Advisor

Call it a sentimental journey if you like, but if the "old Echo advisor"
has her way, a handful or more of former Echo staff members and
Lincoln High journalism students will meet on the weekend of
September 15-17 -- the same weekend as the proposed Class of 1955
reunion. The advisor and former Lincoln faculty member, Nanette
DeMuesy, has long cherished the young students who produced the
Lincoln Echo in the early 50's when she was there. It has been 45 years,
and she has called a staff meeting for the September weekend and issued
one assignment. Each former student is to write his/her own obituary.
How else better to learn what they've been doing since Lincoln days
together?

Those who just might arrive include Nancy Davis Fierstos, Bob
Fierstos, Jane Etris Fach, Marilyn Schaser Lee, Alberta Zimmer
Menter, Ruth Ann Baker Berstein, John DeSantis, Michael
Popernik, Richard Bowman, Wendel Waltz, Susan Wright Lloyd,
Richard Scherff, Duane Unkefer, Glenn Himebaugh, Dick Watt,
Carolyn Mosier Hansinger, Pat Chandler Doran, and Dean Biris.
The only member who has died is Shirley Kleckner. Most of these
students were the Class of '54 or '55.

"If all their Lincoln classmates knew the achievements of this 'small
group' since 1955, they would be flabbergasted," according to Nan
DeMuesy who has diligently tried to keep tabs on her former students.

The one new window in Room 306 of the former high school has been
dedicated by the "teechur" to these fine, young, impossible students for
whom she takes credit only in not holding them back. As if she could!

Events Calendar
2000

May 1  Board Meeting* 7:00 PM
May 13  Distinguished Alumnus Awards
Dinner - Holiday Inn 6:00 PM

June5 Board Meeting® 7:00 PM
June 10 Monte Carlo Night 7-12 PM
Polish-American Club

July 10  Board Meeting* 7:00 PM

July 18 Scholarship Awards Reception
Westminster Preshyterian
Church Hall 7:00 PM

July 23 HOF Kick-Off Parade

July29 HOF Grand Parade

Aug.5  Golf Scramble 8:00AM

Spring Valley Golf Course
Aug.7  Board Meeting® 7:00 PM
Aug. 29- Stark County Fair Booth --
Sep. 4 Grandstand

Sep. 11  Board Meeting* 7:00 PM
Sep.21 Annual General Meeting
Lincoln HS Aud. 7:00 PM

Oct.2  Board Meeting* 7:00 PM
TBA All-City Alumni Night 7:00 PM
Lehman Alumni Hosts

Nov.6  Board Meeting* 7:00 PM

Nov. 24 Annual Dance - Public Welcome
McKinley Room 8:00 PM
Canton Civic Center

Nov.25 Holiday Gift Shopping**

Dec.4  Board Meeting* 7:00 PM
Dec.9  Holiday Gift Shopping**
Dec. 13  Holiday Gift Shopping**
** 10 AM -2 PM
*% 715 Wertz Ave. NW

2001

Jan.8  Board Meeting* 7:00 PM

Feb.5  Board Meeting* 7:00 PM
Feb.8  Scholarship Raffle 6:30 PM
Four Winds Restaurant

Mar.5 Board Meeting® 7:00 PM
Front Row (L to R): Michael Popernik, Dick Watt, Alberta Zimmer, Ruth Ann
Baker, Shirley Kleckner

Second Row (L to R): Wendel Waltz, Marilyn Schaser, Richard Bowman, John
DeSantis, Carolyn Mosier, Richard Scherff, Susan Wright, Nancy Davis
Standing: Duane Unkefer, Bob Fierstos

Apr.2  Board Meeting* 7:00 PM

*Board Meetings are held at
715 Wertz Avenue N. W.




2000 REUNIONS

CLASS OF 1945 - 55th REUNION

"Mini Vacation Weekend" at Atwood Lake Lodge
Friday, September 15 Picnic at Lodge
Saturday, September 16 Cocktail Cruise on Lake
Dinner at Lodge
Sunday, September 17 Breakfast at Lodge
Stu Wilkins
Joe Sommer

(330) 494-1935
(330) 966-9380

CONTACT:

CLASS OF 1950 - 50th REUNION

Friday, August 4 Lake Cable Club House
Saturday, August 5 Brookside CC - Dinner
Sunday, August 6 Brunch - Dougherty home

CONTACT: Ron Dougherty (330) 492-3780

Carol Stover Dougherty  492-3780

CLASS OF 1955 - 45th REUNION

Friday, September 15 Rolando's Crystal Light - Social
Saturday, September 16 Lolli's Restaurant - Dinner/Dance
CONTACT: Gary Love (330) 477-1488
Donna DeMartino DeChellis

2 (330) 499-9284

CLASS OF 1960 - 40th REUNION

Friday, July 14 McKinley Museum - Social/Tour
Saturday, July 15 Prestwick CC - Dinner/Dance
Sunday, July 16 Raintree CC - Picnic/Golf Outing

Karen Gerzina Samuelson
(330) 494-9031
(330) 477-5394

CONTACT:

Denny Reed

CLASSES OF 1965 & 1966
35th REUNION

Rolando's Crystal Light -
Dinner/Dance

Saturday, July 15

(330) 490-3119
(330) 454-4266

CONTACT: Peggy Robart

Rick Thompson

CLASS OF 1970 - 30th REUNION

No information available

CLASS OF 1975 - 25th REUNION

Saturday, October 7 Executive Event Center -
(former Sachenheim Club)
Dinner/Dance
CONTACT: Gary Thorley (330) 493-7588
Donna Finnegan Thorley
(330) 493-7588

CONGRATULATIONS!

Canton Lincoln High School

"Class of 1950"

Celebrating Your

50th Anniversary Reunion

Planning a Reunion?

PLEASE -- let the Alumni Association know about
your reunion AS SOON AS YOUR PLANS ARE
KNOWN. The name of a contact person is all that is
needed. We will publicize your event, provide
updated address lists, and give you mailing labels
FREE OF CHARGE. Just contact us early!

ALL REUNION CHAIRMEN -- please send updates
of your class rosters to the association after your
reunion.

2000 -- When your reunion is over, send us a note and
a photo (including the names of those pictured). We
will publish an article about your reunion and all the
fun your class had in next year's issue of Echoes.

FIRST
BAXTER GRADE SCHOOL

REUNION
Carole Hunker Hughes '51

Oh, it was great! The first Baxter Grade School
Reunion was held last May 16, 1999. Former pupils were
lined up outside the door long before the appointed hour,
eager to get inside. I would imagine much more eager than
when they were actually attending school there! After a
short program, emceed by our own Janet Weir Creighton,
everyone was free to roam the halls and classrooms, look at
the memorabilia, partake of refreshments, and visit with old
school chums. Everyone was reluctant to leave when it was
over and lingered in the entrance hall, not wanting to go.
All in all, it was a grand time.

If you were a student at Baxter and missed out on the fun,
you have another chance to recapture all those memories
when the Second Baxter Reunion is held on May 21, 2000
from 1:30 PM to 5:00 PM. Hope to see you there!




MAILBAG

PLEASE-If you move, remember to send us
your address change. The post office only
forwards for six months.

REMEMBER-There are SO MANY of you,
but only ONE of usl

I read with keen interest the letter concerning Miss
Arabella Hopkins, my math teacher for three years
at Lincoln. Her discipline, hard work and efficiency
were remarkable. Her daily quizzes forced me to do
math problems at dinner, in my sleep, and on
vacations. She was strong and thorough. But if you
didn't understand a problem, she was never personally
critical. Her famous saying was, "Life isn't a bowl of
cherries,”" and she was right about that also!

Because of her teaching, I was far ahead of my
fellow students when I arrived at college. I went to
three collegesiuniversities (I really knew how to waste
my time) and had to leam from a multitude of
mstructors/professors.  Yet, it is easy for me to say
that she was the best teacher I ever had. My friend,
Joe Michael '57, and I still talk about her (we both
majored in math). I think she may have been one of
the best teachers in America!

[ understzmd she lost her dear sister a few years ago.
My heart goes out to her. Please ask her if she would
come back md teach mathematics to my
granddhildren. She's the greatest!

MIKE ZETTLER '57
Columbus. OH

The Committee for the Renovation of Fawcett
Stadium gratefully acknowledges your donation
toward the stadium renovation. The Committee
regrets the delay in this acknowledgment and assures
vou that the award associated with your contribution
will be forthcoming, Thank you for your support.
COMMITTEE for the RENOVATION of
FAWCETT STADIUM

Perhaps you were aware that the Class of '49 had
its 50th this September. It was my great privilege to
be the emcee for the banquet program. I let one of
vour volunteers talk to the audience during the
program, explaming about the excellent CLHSAA
activities, and invitmg them to buy I.HS memorabilia.
Many did, including my wife, who surprised me a
month ago with a fine LHS sweatshirt for my
birthday.

During the program, I suggested that one factor that
contributed to the large tumout (about 52 percent of
surviving class members that we had located!) and
great spirit and success of our golden reunion
weekend was the effect that Echoes of Lincoln surely
had in stirring up good memories of our days at our
very {ime high school, and building up interest m
seeing cach other again. I told of the outstanding
scholarship program, and urged them to dig deep and
throw in a little extra for these scholarships.

When | made this statement, 1 thought that some
might contribute $25 - $50 - $100. Never did I
dream that anyone would respond the way Mariann
Klein Summers (my dancing partner m the 1949
May Fiesta and daughter of Canton's mayor) just did.
She just mailed the enclosed $1.000 check to me and
asked that I forward it to the proper person. Wow.
how's that for LHS spirit?! I'm sure that some worthy
high school seniors will be very grateful for her
amazing generosity.

By the way, one of the highlights of our wonderful
reunion weckend was visitmg the former LHS
building Saturday moming It was a total thnill to
revisit so many parts of the building that means so

much to us. Some of us former A Cappella choir
members "hammed it up” on the stage, and [ went into
many of my classrooms. We even got into the boiler
room (which fascmated me, being an engineer). Itrod
every foot of the hallways and was in no hurry to
leave. If you talk to others that are planning reunions,
especially 50th reunions, you might encourage them
to visit the school.

Keep up the great work with the CLHSAA. Believe
me, we really appreciate it!
DAVID L. SPONSELLER '49
Amn Arbor, MI

Just received the Echoes of Lincoln for 1999
Thanks for a job well done. I find it very mformative
even though I have not read much about the Class of
'51. I have noticed that quite a few of my classmates
have passed on since we graduated, and T appreciate
knowing this information. I also have noticed articles
from time to time about former students who jomed
the Armed Forces and fought m WW II. and some
who served during the Vietnam War. However, I
haven't seen anything about those who served during
the "forgotten war" of Korea. I enlisted m 1952 and
found my way to Korea, and I know that all three of
my closest friends ended up in the Ammed Forces
during the Korean War. What T would like to know is
how many others served during the Korean War? [
heard rumors of others getting drafted mto the service.
but those were only rumors. [ think this might be
something of interest for your staff to check mto m the
near future, to find out how many and who served
during the Korean War.

Thanks agam for a job well done, and hopefully we
will see a lot of you at the 50th class reunion m 2001.
DONALD E. SMITH '51
Columbus, OH

{Editor's Note: Okay, you veterans out there. This
is your chance to let us know about your years of
service to our country. Since we really don't have a
“staff," its going to be up to you to send us this
information. If you send it, we will print it!}

Thank vou to all the band members for your efforts
in marching through Harter Heights. Our eight
grandchildren, friends, and neighbors look forward to
your visit. You all are most welcome to stop and rest
m the coming year 2000. Keep up the good work!
Everyone looks great! God Bless!

SUSIE BIASELLA
Canton. OI1

Thank you so very much for your recent donation to
the "Myers Park Projet.” The new pianic table is
wonderful. It will be a great addition in the park not
only for the school. but also for the community. Many
groups and families utilize the park in the summer.

It has been such a blessing to have your support
throughout the vears. Thank you for your generosity.
We really appreciate it. May God bless you all as you
have been such a blessing to us.

NANETTE GOODENBERGER
"Friends of Heritage" Parent Volunteer Group

As an outgoing board member. [ just wanted to
thank everyone for an enjovable and rewarding three
vears on the board. Past experience has shown me
that m any type of volunteer organization, it is just a
few dedicated people who shoulder a great deal of
effort to make it a success. With the CLHSAA board
and their small number of volunteers, this 1s especially
true. I can think of very few organizations, and no

high school alummni groups. who have accomplished
more. To the tired few, keep up the great work
while continuing the memory of Canton Lincol.
From a member of the class that set the standard for
the Class of '68 to follow! '1958'

PHIL KIRKBRIDE '58

Canton, OH

Just a short but sincere note of thanks for meeting
with us the other evening. We were so encouraged
by your enthusiastic response to the window project.
So many wonderful things have taken place within
that building—events that have shaped lives for
generations.  Preserving the old Lincoln High
School is not only important to Heritage, but I
believe it is important for our community. Thank
you agaim.

SUSIE THOMAS
HCS Window Project

Did You Know ...

Did you know that there have
been some classes that have
donated scholarships in their
class's honor? Did you know that
a scholarship can be awarded
in your class's honor if your
class donates $500? Did you
know that the CHALLENGE has
been made to each class to
donate towards the CLHSAA
annual scholarship awards?
YOUR

Did you know that

annual $10 membership fee
makes it possible to keep

CLHSAA going? Did you know
your membership is renewable
each year, and the membership
card you may have received
when you first joined does not
mean that you have a lifetime
membership?  If you have not
sent in your 2000 membership
renewal, please do so as soon as
possible. If you have never been

a member, please consider
joining  us. Qur  annual
membership  drive is the
cornerstone of our ability to

"Keep the Spirit Alive."

Did you know we need you to
keep us informed so that we can
continue reporting  interesting
news about the activities and/or
special achievements of our
alumni? Please send your news
to our post office box.
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| CLASS OF 1959 REUNION | | CLASS OF 1954 REUNION

| CLASS OF 1949 REUNION ] [ CLASS OF 1974 REUNION

PRINTER CLEANER

SPECIALISTS
2204 - 49th St. N.E. (330) 492-2305
Sherry Schario Cini-Putnam '60

*
Y REED FUNERAL HOME
705 Raff Road S.W. (330) 477-6721
- Dennis Reed '60 & Lurene Reed Gasser '63
*
SEAMAN RETIREMENT
PLANNING ASSOCIATES
4801 Dressler Road NNW.  (330) 492-6771
Members of the Class of 1967 gathered in Medina, Ohio on July 17, 1999 Thomas J. Seaman '47
to celebrate their collective 50th birthdays — *
Front: Tom Macioch, Bill Roman, Jeannie Kramanak Niewierski, Becky . . -
Coldren Bickis Middle: Ted Steckley, Dick Martinez, Diane Owen Thanks again for your support in helping to
Dy G oo o e enm e s e | | "keep the spirit of Lincoln High Sehool alive!"
Carla Petty, Mark Lane, John Corns




MORE MAIL!!

Ron Chismar, Class of 1952, passed away
December 26, 1998 in Phoenix, Arizona, after open
heart surgery. Ron was a soloist in Mis Cogan's choir
and played football and baseball at Lincoln. Ron
served in the Navy from 1954-57 and then finished
college and began his career as a football coach. He
began coaching at Canton South High and then at
Canton McKinley where he was the head coach
during the 1965-69 seasons. Ron then coached at
BGSU, Michigan State, Arizona State, and was the
head coach at Wichita State. He also coached at Rice
ad Temple and was the Athletic Director/Football
coach at Fort Scott in Kansas until his retirement last
Labor Day. Ron retired to Sun Lakes, Arizona, in
September 1998 with his wife of 45 years, Joanne
Meese, Class of 1953.

I really enjoyed receiving the last issue of Echoes of
Lincoln. 1 am sending my check for membership as
well as a donation for the scholarship fund. Ron and T
always had fond memories of our years at Lincoln.
We had been to many of his class reunions and
several of mme. It is interesting to leam where so
many classmates are and what careers they have
followed.

I hope you will be able to find space to print at least
part of the notice about Ron m your next edition of
Echoes. T'11 be looking forward to the next mailing.
JOANNE MEESE CHISMAR '53 Sun Lakes, AZ

FEnclosed find "pix of Faye and Judy" (at Class of
'49 50th Reunion on Sep. 11 at Sheraton Four Points)
at their "Souvenir Display/Sales Table." Hope they
sold many!! (I think they did!) Many thanks for your
help and cooperation to us!

MARILYN SCHOMAN JONES '49 Canton, OH

Enclosed are my 1999 membership renewal form
and a check. I enjoyed reading the annual newsletter
and thought I would send you some news about me
along with the membership form.

I have been with MCG Architecture for nearly 15
years and have been an Associate smece 1995. MCG
Architeture has Corporate Headquarters in
Pasadena, California, and nine branch offices,
including an office m Cleveland, Ohio. Tast week
our CEO promoted me to Principal, and I am
presently responsible for staffing in the Pasadena
office as well as Professional Liability and Risk
Management Issues company wide. I am also the
Principal of the Grocery Group.

This letter may sound stuffy, and I may appear to be
puffed up. Actually, I am humbled by the recent
promotion and yet challenged to perform even greater
things before my retirement in less than two decades.
It is my pleasure to share my good fortune and this
news with my fellow alummi. Thank you for the
forum in which I can do that.
WILLIAM S. BEEBE '67 Monrovia, CA

Well, I believe I am long overdue to correspond
with my classmates from 1958, so here is what my
history has been over the last 40 years.

1 graduated from Ohio State University in 1963
with a five-year degree in Mechanical Engineering. A
month later T began my first job as an engineer with
Lockheed Missiles and Space Company in
Sunnyvale. Califomia working on the Gemini space
mission. That summer I met 'Miss San Jose,' and we
were married the following June. After three years at
Lockheed, T accepted a position at Hughes Space
Systems m the Los Angeles area, working on the
Surveyor moon lander program. Subsequently, I was
extensively mvolved with space defense programs.

We moved to Palos Verdes Estates in 1972, one of
the most beautiful areas in the world, located along
the ocean overlooking Catalina Island. T then entered
the real estate profession and now own Palos Verdes
Realty Co. At that time. I worked part time as a
Thermophysics engineer, consulting on real time
space missions. After 30 years with Hughes, I retired
from that activity in 1996. My wife, Diane, owns
and operates Celebration Bridal Service in Palos
Verdes Estates. We have been married over 35 years
and have two children and two grandchildren.

During the past twenty years, I have been very
active in physical fitness, especially weightlifting,
aerobics, md running  Last year I became an
aerobics mstructor, teaching several classes per week
at Bally's.

When I was forty vears old, I visited my family in
Canton. Tt was on that visit that I made the decision
to accept Christ as my savior, while attending a
church of Whipple Road. My life and the lives of my
family have been changed for etemity from this
momentous decision. I am thankful for all the
blessing in my life and wanted to share them m this
letter. You can visit me at my website:
palosverdesrealtynet
ROGER VAUGHT '58 Palos Verdes Estates, CA

Fnclosed is our check for $20 to be used for the
Lincoln Alumni Scholarship Fund. The Coterie Club
of Canton had Janet Creighton speak at our
luncheon meeting, and she graciously would not
accept a fee, but told us that we could send it on to
your organization as a remembrance from her.
Sending you good wishes in your endeavors.

Coterie Club of Canton
Betty L. Untch, Treasurer Canton, OH

Just wanted to say thank you with all my heart for
the Echoes of Lincoln that was in my mailbox on
Tuesday night when I came home from working an
eleven-hour shift. I was very tired because I nn a
Sizzler Restaurant which takes a lot of time and
commitment; so, when I went to bed, I read this
wonderful issue you sent from the first word to the
very last word you printed. It took me back to the
wonderful days of Lincoln High. It was almost as
wonderful as a class reunion, without travelng 3,000
miles. Tll be in Canton on July 13, 1999 and hope
your souvenir shop or something will be gomng on.
Thanks for the wonderful memories! And thanks for
being there for those of us that aren't there.
PATRICIA

{Editor's Note: Unfortunately, by the time this
note reached the editor's desk, the return address
had been misplaced. So, Patricia, whoever you are,
thank you for the kind words. We love hearing from
our fans! If you want to drop another note, we'll be
glad to identify you further.}

1 very much appreciated receiving the latest issue of
"Echoes." It has been a very long time since I moved
to California; and I am sorry to say, [ haven't done
much to maintam any connection with you folks.
Enclosed is my check for $20 to cover two years of
membership. 1 want to make up a bit for the lost
time.

Even though I didn't see many references m
"Echoes" to classmates that I could remember, there
were a few names that did brmg back some
memories..Ms. Hopkins, Don Nehlen, Jim
McCarthy, J. Bayless, and Pat McRoberts (didn't
he form a sngng group called the
Mellowtones?)..and we couldn't forget Chuck

Forrest. Most surprising was that Kenny Hahn.
now L.A. County Assessor, was an alum of CLHS. |
worked for L.A. County for 28 years while his father,
Kenny Sr., was a member of the County Board of
Supervisors, and I didn't realize that we were fellow
alums.

Thanks agam for the outreach. If any alums make
the trek to Orange County, California, Thope that they
will give us a call My eMail address
drmeadown(@earthlink net.
MORRY MEADOW '53

is
Dana Point, CA

As you're aware, I've made it a practice to refum to
you 10% of sales above $200 (my break-even point)
on photography I do at Lincoln class reunions each
yedar.

This was a good vear (nothing to do with tires, of
course), so I'm able to send a bit more than in the past.
This year I did: Lincoln Class of 1969. Lincoln
Class of 1954 and Lincoln Class of 1959. Though
there were only three reunions, the number of prints
ordered by each group was better than average.

Enclosed are prints of each. for your files and for use
in Echoes of Lincoln should you choose to run them.
In the latter case, I'd be pleased to have a byline with
each which might stimulate more classes to choose
PIX by BIX in 2000 and thus allow me to contribute
even more to the scholarship fund.

DICK "PIX by BIX" BIXLER '45 Canton. OH

Your 1999 Echoes of Lincoln is outstanding. as
usual. I remam overwhelmed by your scholarship
program. I guess it has special meaning smece I'm a
joumalism professor at Middle Tennessee State
University and see the value of higher education n the
lives of maturing young folks every day. Keep up the
great job! $10 of enclosed check is for dues. Apply
the rest to the scholarship fund.

GLENN HIMEBAUGH '54 Murfreesboro, TN

T would like to inform you of the death of one of
your active members: Rex A. Randall on October
16, 1998, After graduating from Lincoln in 1951,
Rex eamed his law degree from Ohio Northem,
practiced law in Canton, and had been a candidate for
mayor at one time. He retired from the Timken
Company and was past owner and operator of Randall
Refuse and the Freeway Tavem. Rex was 64 when he
passed away.

Rex was very proud to be a part of the Lincoln
Alummi and attended many functions He and our
brother Jay enjoyed the golf scrambles and dinners
and the dances. I was never able to attend and regret
not being a part of this.

Thank you for mentioning Rex m your next
newsletter.

SHIRLIE RANDALL HORTON '49
West Liberty, KY

It is so nice to be able to know where some of your
former classmates are and what they are doing
Living out of state, it is hard to keep up with former
classmates, but [ really look forward to the arrival of
the Echo. Tt brings back a lot of nice memories.
DANNETTE BOPE RICHARDS '61
Sahuarita, A7,

Thank you so much for your check to the needy
Vietnam Veterans in Canton. Because your help
made a difference, we were able to help five more
veteran's families. Thank you again.

Sharon Lane Memorial Chapter 199
Vietnam Veterans of America Canton, OH
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Canton Lincoln High School Souvenirs

Item Size Color Price Qty.  Size Color Price
Ball Cap - mesh back adjustable maroon or white 6.00 5 STty T
Ball Cap - wool adjustable maroon 10.00 s
Long sleeve T-Shirt Alumni logo L, XL maroon or white 10.00
XXL , XXXL 11.00  12.00
T-Shirt - Lion transfer L, XL maroon 9.00 - IR | =
XKL, XXXL 10.00 1100 -
T-Shirt - Property of Lincoln L, XL gray 9.00 T .
XXL, XXXL 1000 1100 .. . Rt
Sweatshirt - Lion transfer L, XL maroon 16.00 i B,
XN, XXX 1700 18.00 o its
Sweatshirt - Alumni logo L, XL maroon or white 19.00
XXL, XXXL 20.00 2100 il
Sweatshirt - Lion logo L, XL only gray w/mar acnts 25.00 e = .
Sweatshirt - plaid arm bands M, L, XL gray w/pld acnts 25.00 o =
XXL 26.00 e == e
Golf Shirt L. XL maroon or white 19.00
XXL, XXXL 20.00 21.00
Pullover Windbreaker M, L, XL only maroon 35.00 P
Golf Umbrella - Lion logo maroon & white 25.00 Rt
Golf Balls - Lion logo Wilson sleeve 6.00 each 2.50 -t
Wooden Replica of LHS color 12.00 AL A
Matted Picture of LHS 8 x 10 overall  color 6.00 i)
Coffee Mug (Not shippable) maroon 5.00 GO N
Christmas Ornament** Lion design gold metal 9.00 iR
License Plate Holder ** white 3.00 L
Key Chain ** gold 1.00 L
Lincoln Pen ** maroon 1.00 winil
** NO Shipping Charge Required Sub-Total g —
Ohio Residents Only = Add 5.25% Sales Tax
Add Shipping Charge to all orders _5.00

**except where not required

Total Enclosed _

Mail completed order form and checks made payable to CLHSAA to:
CLHSAA, P.O. Box 20192, Canton, OH 44701
Please print:

Name

Address

City/State/Zip

Phone

If vou have a suggestion for something not listed here, please inquire about the possibility of it being made available.




2000 C.L.H.S.A.A. ANNUAL
MEMBERSHIP FORM

(FOR INDIVIDUAL MEMBERSHIPS = $10 ANNUALLY)

PLEASE! Only one person per application form. Photocopy this form or contact the association for additional copies.
MALIL this form along with your $10 check payable to CLHSAA to: CLHSAA, P.O. Box 20192, Canton, OH 44701

YES, I want to help "Keep the Spirit of Lincoln Alive!" My $10 check for my 2000 annual membership is enclosed.
I am not a Lincoln graduate, but [ attended these years:
I am a friend of Lincoln.

First Name Maiden Name Last Name £
Address

City State _Zip

Class Home Phone Work Phone

* Kk Kk Kk K

Please provide the information below if appropriate.

__Tam enclosing a "tax deductible" donation of $ for the Scholarship Fund.
I 'want to volunteer to run for office. Please be specific:__
I 'want to be a part of the Alumni Band. Call me at ( )

T want to volunteer for a committee or activity. If a specific one, please name it:
I would like to write an article for a future issue of Echoes of Lincoln.

T want to advertise my business to £choes of Lincoln readers.

2000 C.L.H.S.A.A. ANNUAL
ASSOCIATE MEMBERSHIP FORM

(FOR YOUR BUSINESS = $20 ANNUALLY)

Please provide the information requested and return along with your 320 check for
2000 Annual Associate Membership. Make your check payable to CLHSAA
and mail to: CLHSAA, P.0. Box 20192, Canton, OH 44701

Your Name i Maiden

Company Name

Address - Phone =
City State = Zip
Are you an LHS graduate? Year? orAletEel e AR S o pe

Are you already an individual member of CLHSAA for the current year?
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HELP!!!!

The CLHSAA is seeking assistance from anyone who might know the whereabouts of the following graduates or class
members. If you can help us locate these individuals, please contact Dave Schemansky (*66), 5323 Ridge Ave. SE, Canton,
OH 44707, 330-484-4826 or e-mail <dschemansky@nci2000.net>,

1976
Dave BAKER: Lisa BARTON: Mark BOWMAN: Melvin BRITTON: Jodvy CARNES; David CARPENTER: Jeff CLARK:
Marsha CLARK: Joanell COTTRILL: Ken CROSTON: Richard DARST: Mike DYCUS: Dianc EVERETT:
Linda FRONSMAN: Glenn GLOVER: Tim GRIFFEN: Francis HAMILTON: Chris HAMILTON: Gilbert HARTMAN:
Calvin HOLBROOK: Jeff HOLLWAGER: Lori JONES: Christinc JONES: Rhonda KIEFFER: Rose KISHA: Lynnettc LAB:
Jennifer LAMA: Theresa M LOMBARDI Breedlove: Gayle LYONS: Mary MARKS: Mary MAXWELL: Robert MILLER:
Martin MIRISE: Terri MOORE: Gus NADER: Rick NEWMAN: Lori NICHOLS; Flo NORTON: Juanita ORTIZ:
Terrv PATTERSON: Jane PENNINGTON: Becky PITTMAN Fink: Dianna RAUSCHENBACH: Kris RUSSELL:
Vicky SALMEN: John SHONK: Cathy SHONTS: Cindy SHONTS: Linda SIMPSON: Donna SKELTON: Steve SMITH:
Tim SMITH: Jim THOMPSON: David WARRICK: Erma WEBSTER: James WEST: Cheri WILSON: Dolores WILT:
Sue ZEHNDER: Eric ZILER

1971
Russcll AILING: Gary AKIN: Nita BARRETT Whitehouse: George CARPENTER: Danny CRISSEY: Sandra DIMOS Cain:
Linda DUNCAN: Gloria ESTOCK Waltz: Dave FLOREA: Ron GATES: Jim GILMORE: Eugene KENARD:
Cynthia KING Barnhart-Moore; Cindy KOLICK McPhail: Luann LICHTENWALTER Freed: Diana LONES:
Beverly LOUK Newton:Barbara LUDWIG Cornett: Florence MAGGIORE: Sharon McCARTHY Donant: Anna McNUTT:
Gary MENDELL;Wally MROCZKOWSKI: Robert MULLER: Sam PERKINS: Richic PHILLIPS: Sandra PIACENTE:
Don PREACHER: Sandra SAUNDERS: Debbic SCOTT Cunningham: Michael SIMON: Paul SMITH: Ken SNYDER:
Mark STIFFLER: Tanva STORSIN Kemp: Patty UELTSCHY Lepine; Earl WARD: Jeff WERSHING

1966
George ARNTZ:Bernadette DATKO Yohe: Karen ELMORE Rash: Terry EVANS Valentine: Bob GOLDEN: Linda GRAY:
William HILL:J.C. HOLDWAY: Frank JAMES: David JOHNSON: Terrv LAW: Ray LENHART: William LEON:
Sara LORENZ: Ann McNALLY Skeeles; Brenda MESSINGER: Gary MILLER: Richard ] MORRISON:
Javne PEOPLES Kraft: Gay PELTOLA: Kathleen V PHILLIPS: Stephen ROSS: Suzanne SHIPLEY Ritz; Conniec SMITH:
Jennifer SMITH Zavas: Gust SPILIOS: Michael ] STARR:Mary Ann VAN PELT Dawson: Heidi WIKE Burgess:
Gloria WRIGHT

1961
Michael BATSCH: Martha CHANEY Datha: Michacl CHRISTIAN: Lance CLARKE: Carol CORNELIUS Olson:
Paul DANIELS: Thomas GAMBLE: Susan HAYWARD Angel: Judy KIRKMAN Houscholder: Nancy KUNKLE Albright:
Timothy LARKIN: Mary Rowan LEWIS Skidmore; David MALLETT: Howard McCLELLAN: Robin MILLER Buck:
Joan RUSSELL Albers: Linda SCHLADORN Mansfield: Janice SHIREY Keller: Penny SWEITZER Kadus: Mark WORTMAN:
Margaret ZOLTAI Gratten

1956
Ruth BADNELL Zack: Charles L BENNETT: Frank BROOK. Jr: Kave BUSH Palmer: Janice CARRICK Saunicr:
Shirlev CLARK Meyers; Sandra CONRAD: Richard DOWD: Ted FORCHIONE: Sandra FREEMAN Anderson: John GOCEK:
James GRAVES: Reva HARPER Reed: Jack HUMPHREY: Diana JACYKEWYCZ: David KRUEGER: Carol LEE James:
Gerald LONG: Barbara LOWE Kelly; Judith MARKEL Harris: Robert McCABE: James McNEELEY: James PALMER:
Mary PENNIX Marlot; Marla RICHARDS Simms: Robert RUSSELL: Gerald SHIVELY: Charles SLABAUGH:
Patricia UBICK Swecker

1951
Shirley BRUNKER Griscz: John DAVIDSON: Lawrence HARMON: Gail HENDERSHOTT Stone: Lucille LYONS Brode:
Ronald NICHOLAS: Cynthis SPRING: Kay YOUNG Schmeding

1946
Doris AMMON: Florence CROSS Petersen: Barbara DANKO: Edna FISHER: Lucille GARCIA Stoffer: Frances IVSICH Laylle:
Dorothy MILLER Howell: Milton PARKS: Alvin ROSS: Howard SPEAR: Peggy WHITLEY

If anyone knows of a Lincoln grad not receiving an Echo, please contact Dave Schemansky so that our
mailing database can be updated with the appropriate address change.
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ALUMNUS AWARDS CHANGE SERVICE REQUESTED

Saturday
May 13, 2000

| Holiday Inn

Belden Village
Cocktail Hour 6:00
Dinner 7:00
Program 8:00

Tickets $20
Call (330) 477-8652

- Alumni to be Honored --
Louie Mattachione '57
Tom Seaman '48
Christ Vagotis '63
Stu Wilkins '45

* SOMETHING NEW ** 9th Annual 14th Annual

" LINCOLN ALUMNI

MONTE CARLO LINCOLN ALUMNI
DANCE
N |G HT SCH OLARS""P Public Welcome

June 10, 2000 November 24, 2000
McKinley Room !

Canton Civic Center

' GOLF SCRAMBLE |

Polish American Club August 8, 2000

1605 Henry Ave. S.W.

Tickets Available In
Early November

Spring Valley
Golf Course
Shotgun Start at 8:00 A.M.

7:00 PM - Midnight
Food & Drinks Provided

Get Your Tickets

Proceeds to CLHSAA Scholarship Fund i
| by Mail or

Contact: Contact: from the Committee
Chip Conde Chip Conde . e
832-8457 ease I‘Iﬂg d Jonation

of Food or Cash for Charity

|
| 832-8467
!
|




